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Dear Ms. Pruitt, 

Pursuant to our conversation, Internet Telephone Company ("ITC") is writing to 
clarify our intent to withdraw our CPCN for the Florida Public Service 
Commission ("FLPSC"). ITC will not be commencing business at this time and 
proposes to withdraw our certificate based on this decision. ITC does not have 
any customers at this time and therefore, have not had the need to notify any 
customers of our proposal. 

Under separate cover, we are submitting our 2000 Florida Regulatory 
Assessment of $50.00 to Ms Evelyn Sewell, the Chief of the Bureau of Fiscal 
Services. 

Thank you for your help in resolving this matter. Your guidance has been 
reatly appreciated in this transition. 
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Dear Ms. Pruitt, 

Pursuant to our conversation, Internet Telephone Company CITC") is writing to 
clarify our intent to withdraw our CPCN for the Florida Public Service 
Commission ("FLPSC"). ITC will not be commencing business at this time and 
proposes to withdraw our certificate based on this decision. ITC does not have 
any customers at this time and therefore, have not had the need to notify any 
customers of our proposal. 

Under separate cover, we are submitting our 2000 Florida Regulatory 
Assessment of $50.00 to Ms Evelyn Sewell, the Chief of the Bureau of Fiscal 
Services. 

Thank you for your help in resolving this matter. Your guidance has been 
greatly appreciated in this transition. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Robert Cook 

President 


/ cc: 	 Evelyn Sewell, Chief 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau of Fiscal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

14252 Culver Dr. Suite A-530 • Irvine CA 92604- 1867 
Phone: (714) 245-1616 • Fax: (714) 245-1618 




